February 7, 2014
Scott J. Steffen, P.E.

Bohannan Huston, Inc.

7500 Jefferson NE

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:
Montecito West Units 1 and 2


Erosion Sediment Control (ESC) Plan


Engineer’s Stamp Date 1-06-14 (D09/E004)

Dear Mr. Steffen,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-06-14, the above referenced ESC Plan cannot be approved for Grading and Work Order based on the following comment:
· Grading and Drainage Plan must be approved for Grading and Work Order prior to approval of the ESC plan.  Please update your ESC plan based on the final changes to the grading plan.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development Review Services
C:
e-mail
